
                                                     

 

 

Wildfire bulletin #1 

May 22, 2019 

Wildfire smoke from High Level, Alberta arrives in Yukon 

Large portions of Yukon are experiencing smoke haze that has been blown 
from the wildfire near High Level, Alberta by winds from the southeast. 
Wildland Fire Management confirms that this smoke is not from wildfires in 
or near Yukon. 

Yukoners can expect that the smoke will continue to affect all parts of the 
territory over the next 48 hours or longer. Yukon Protective Services will 
continue to provide updates via Facebook and Twitter. 

Learn more about what to do if the air is smoky from wildfires: 
http://www.hss.gov.yk.ca/wildfiresmoke.php. 

To follow the smoke haze’s ongoing progress, visit 
www.firesmoke.ca/forecasts/current. 

For current fire updates visit https://www.yukon.ca/emergencies. 
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Fire Information Officer, Wildland Fire Management  
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